
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

 
The Board of Education of Adlai E. Stevenson High School District 125 will hold a Public 
Hearing, Monday, December 16, 2019, at 7:15 pm in the Board Room of the Administrative 
Offices located at 2 Stevenson Drive, Lincolnshire, IL 60069. 
 
The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed waiver application 
to all the District to increase the Driver Education Registration Fee to an amount, “not to exceed 
$600.00.”  
 
 
          Steve Frost 
          President 
          Board of Education 
          School District 125 


